
 
 

08-31-18	 	
Safety	Director	

	 	 	

	
	

	
Date:	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	
	
I	hereby	confirm	that	I	have	received	The	Worth	Company’s	acknowledgment	letter	containing	
information	regarding	California’s	Safe	Drinking	Water	and	Toxic	Enforcement	Act	of	1986,	commonly	
known	as	Prop	65.		
	
	
	
Business	Name	(Print):	 	 	 	 	 	 	 			

	
	
Name	(Print):	 	 	 	 	 	 	 		Title:			 	 	 	 	
	
	
Signature:	 	 	 	 	 	 	 		Date:		 	 	 	 	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	

	


